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President Mark Bulger called the meeting to order at approx. 7:05pm. Present were board members Mark, Chris, Jim, Dale and Barb. Guests in attendance were Becky, Sharon and Janet.

The purpose for the call was to continue the plenary process of the upcoming state convention scheduled for April 27 at the Divine Sheppard Lutheran Church located at 15005 Q St. Like 2018, there is no cost for the facility. The agreed upon theme was “Working Together” with the emphasis on employment strategies.

Jim had indicated that he had heard from Claire Stanley who was available for an in-person presentation. Discussion then took place as to whether Nebraska could afford to bring her in. Following discussion, it was decided to present a proposed budget to ensure enough funds were available for upcoming expenses. Chris indicated Christian Record was unavailable to present. Mark also ran down the tentative agenda and indicated things were coming together.

The next meeting to continue the plenary process is March 15 at 7pm.

The meeting adjourned at approx. 7:53pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Jirak
Secretary
